
From: Chambers - Asbury VP <Chambers.Asbury.VP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, January 12, 2024 10:39 AM 
To: Ruchi Bhatt <ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au>; Chambers - Asbury VP 
<Chambers.Asbury.VP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2023/30 & others - Application to vary the Rail Industry Award 2020 - Notice of 
Appearance 
 

OFFICIAL 

 
Dear Ms Bhatt, 
 
Chambers confirms receipt of the below correspondence.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Jesse To  (he/him) 
Associate to Vice President Asbury 

 
T 07 3028 7877  

E Chambers.Asbury.vp@fwc.gov.au  
 
Level 14, Central Plaza Two, 66 Eagle Street, Brisbane, QLD, 4000 
GPO Box 5713, Brisbane, QLD, 4001 
 

 

At the Fair Work Commission we respect and celebrate the diversity of our communities and we are 
committed to creating a safe and welcoming space for all. 
 
We acknowledge that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander people. We acknowledge their continuing connection to Country and pay our respects to their 
Elders past and present. This email was sent from Jagera, Yuggera and Turrbul Country. 
 
Important: This message may contain private or confidential information. If you think this email was 
sent to you by mistake, please immediately notify the sender and delete all copies of the email from 
your system. Please refer to our privacy policy for more information on how we collect and handle 
personal information. 
 
From: Ruchi Bhatt <Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au>  
Sent: Friday, January 12, 2024 8:23 AM 
To: Chambers - Asbury VP <Chambers.Asbury.VP@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2023/30 & others - Application to vary the Rail Industry Award 2020 - Notice of 
Appearance 
 

Dear Associate, 
 

 You don't often get email from ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au. Learn why this is important  
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https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.fwc.gov.au%2Fabout-us%2Flegal-and-freedom-information%2Fprivacy%2Fprivacy-policy&data=05%7C02%7CChambers.Asbury.VP%40fwc.gov.au%7Cbc55c67a63874648c2a908dc12fe898d%7C7f039f5b4e124790af98c9f21a9f2603%7C0%7C0%7C638406131658269062%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2B84kXIzw4eDvz2piVwJnqDfD17xKfEgQ3gdkOrlX%2FVM%3D&reserved=0
mailto:Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au
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https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification


We refer to the above matter. We write to advise that the Australian Industry Group intends to 
participate in the proceedings listed before Vice President Asbury on 15 January 2024 and will 
be represented by the undersigned. 
 
Regards, 
 
Ruchi Bhatt 
Principal Advocate 

 

51 Walker Street, North Sydney NSW 2060 
T: 02 9466 5513 
M: 0400 395 348 
E: ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au 
www.aigroup.com.au  
 

 

 
Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation. 
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